
DHS/MCH&FW/NHM/ERS/29/2021-22 (CXVI)                    08.11.2023

NOTIFICATION

        This is to notify that in view of the substantial significance on the "Request for Proposal for
Managing Emergency Response Service under the Dial-108 platform", it is imperative to select
the most qualified and capable entity to provide critical services. The tender process is not over. No
bidder has been chosen so far. The financial proposals are yet to be opened. Few information
have come to the light of the Department which requires proper scrutiny.  Further updates on the
process shall be duly notified after the scrutiny. 
 

Ramkumar S, IAS
Mission Director, 

National Health Mission
Meghalaya.
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